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   We have planned many events for April, which is both Sexual Assault Awareness Month and
Child Abuse Prevention Month.
   We will have in-person events available to the community (blue/teal events), events available
to KWU and KSU Salina's students (purple events), and a virtual event/training (grey event).
    Above, you will see the events we have planned for the month.
   We will also have our weekly support groups like normal.  See the next page for a list of our
support groups.
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SUPPORT GROUPS

  The Greater Salina Community Foundation's
Match Madness Event was on March 24th,
2022.  This event helped DVACK raise over
$6,000 in donations from our community.
  Shelter Advocate, Dylan, also raised $130 for
DVACK in the free-throw and half-court shot
contest!
  Grant Project Specialist, Susan, and Youth
Advocate, Caitlyn, ran our booth and were
able to inform event attendees about all
DVACK does for members of our community! 
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www.dvack.org Salina Office
148 N. Oakdale Ave.

785-827-5862

Connect with us:
Click the l ink or icons
to connect with us!

Concordia Office
336 W. 5th St.
785-243-4349

   Here is a list of the support groups
that we currently have at DVACK in
Salina.  These support groups are
offered weekly and are always
facilitated by one of our trained
advocates.  Please don't hesitate to
call us with questions regarding our
support groups.
   We do ask that people call before
attending a support group to
reserve their spot.  You can do this
by calling our office at (785) 827-
5862.
  If you are interested in an outreach
support group in Concordia, please
contact (785) 243-4349.

We are currently hiring for one position: Weekend
Residential Advocate.  To see more on this
positions, please visit our Facebook Job Postings,
or click this link. You can subm

WE'RE HIRING
position, please visit our Facebook Job Postings, or click this link.  You can submit a resume and
cover letter to sarahb@dvack.org.
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